
Main Street (Route 88) Improvements, PIN 4755.97 

From West Pearl Street to Rose Avenue 

Village of Newark, New York 

 

Notice of Public Open House for Main Street Improvement Project 

 

The Village of Newark invites you to a public open house to be held at the Newark High 

School Building - LGI Room on Sept. 8th from 4 pm to 9 pm to solicit public comment on 

the Main Street Improvement Project. The project includes complete reconstruction of 

the pavement, new sidewalks, streetscaping, new closed drainage system, and 

improvements to traffic and pedestrian safety. 

 

Design Reports and preliminary plans illustrating the proposed project will be available 

for review at the Village of Newark Office located 100 East Miller Street, Newark, NY 

14513 on August 24, 2016. 

 

The public is invited to review the plans illustrating the proposed work and the 

supporting documentation. Representatives from the Village and the design consultant 

will be available to answer questions and discuss the proposed project on September 

8th at the High School. No formal presentation will be made. Comment sheets will be 

provided so that interested individuals can submit their thoughts regarding the project. 

The Village will accept comments through September 16, 2016. 

 

We encourage the public to attend the open house. The Village looks forward to 

meeting with you and welcomes your comments. 

 

Steve Murawski, Village Clerk/Treasurer 

100 East Miller Street 

Newark, NY 14513 

(315) 331-4770 

 

2x: August 22nd and August 29th 


